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11/06/2019  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
FULL PLANNING PERMISSION FOR THE CONVERSION OF THE PROPERTY FROM 2x 
FLATS TO 3x FLATS AT FIRST FLOOR OF PROPERTY AT 59-61 CAMDEN HIGH STREET 
LONDON NW1 7JL  
 
Please find attached an application for the conversion of the property from 2x flats to 3x flats. 
There are no external changes proposed. All waste, recycling, parking and cycling facilities 
are to remain as existing.  
 
The existing use has been present for more than 10 years. However the client is now looking 
to better rationalise the space by creating more autonomous units.  
 
I trust the above is clear. If not please feel free to contact me via the above contact details.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
N. Appiah 
PIL Planning  

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


